—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Brent Emmons <brent@arakwal.com.au>

Date: Thu, Aug 25, 2022 at 10:50 AM

Subject: Re: Planting and Signage in Brunswick Heads

To: Sam Moss <brunswicknaturesculpturewalk@gmail.com>

Hi Sam

Please find the attached letter of support for your hoop pine planting project in Brunswick
Heads.

Further to our discussion on signage for the area, we will need to understand the following,
prior to board approval:

Location of signs

Number of signs

Material of signs

Sign post material
Dimension/scale of signs
Images to be presented on signs
e Copy or wording of signs

If you would like to engage Arakwal artists to provide artwork, please contact us, as we
have a cache of artists on hand. Please note, artists will need to be paid for their
contribution, etc.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Regards

Brent
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25.8.22

Dear Sam Moss

I am writing you in regards to your enquiry about planting four hoop pine trees in the Brunswick Head area.  Your proposal was presented to the Bundjalung of Byron Bay Aboriginal Corporation (BOBBAC) board of directors, who were delighted with the idea.  

As a result, permission has been granted for the planting of the trees.  However, the BOBBAC board of directors would like to understand the exact location where you intend to plant each tree, prior to digging and final placement of the trees.  The reason for this is to make certain that the chosen spots are not on land that is culturally sensitive and/or may contain cultural heritage material.  

Therefore, this letter is written to provide support of your endeavour, but also to advise that all parties still need to agree on final location for each tree.  Once this information is provided and then presented to the board, we can move forward with planting.

Thank you for your understanding and patience in this matter.

Kind Regards, 





Brent Emmons

BOBBAC General Manager 
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